
Legal Notice: 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 
FYE 2025 BUDGET 

 
The City of Sweetwater will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed Budget 
on September 10, 2024 at 9:00 A.M. in the City Council Room at City Hall, 
200 E. 4th Street, Sweetwater, Texas. 
 
THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE TOTAL PROPERTY TAXES 
THAN LAST YEAR'S BUDGET BY $193,704 OR 6.20%, AND OF 
THAT AMOUNT, $27,780 IS TAX REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM 
NEW PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS YEAR. 
 
Publish:  August 23, 2024 in the Classified/Legal section of the weekend 
edition newspaper 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


